
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 Tuesday 5th April 2022 

 

Local History Month 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am excited to share with you an exciting opportunity for your children as part of Local 

History Month. Throughout May children across the school will be celebrating our local 

history. We have a number of opportunities planned for children to inspire their engagement 

and understanding as historians, including visitors, assemblies and in-class activities. 

 

On Wednesday 4th May, your child will be taking part in a workshop with a local historian 

and artist, Rosie Smith. Rosie will be working within classes to share the local history of Weston 

and share her book “Weston-super-Mare in watercolours”. Whilst all classes will be able to 

benefit from our school copy, Rosie is happy to sign copies for individual children. You can 

purchase these from: 

 

Waterstones - Weston Sovereign Centre 

Weston Museum - Burlington Street 

The RNLI shop - Marine Lake  

 

Rosie will also be around with copies of her books available at the end of the school day 

and will invite any parents or children to continue discussions with her. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of history. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Georgia Crisp 

 

History Lead    

 

Haywood Village Academy 

20 Whitney Crescent 

Weston-Super-Mare 

North Somerset  

BS24 8ES 

 

Principal: Craig Jones 

Telephone: 01934 312720 

E-mail: info@hva.clf.uk 
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